
From: Fowler, Glen
Sent: Friday, April 23, 2021 8:43 AM
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: Redistricting Advisory Committee

Hello Redistricting Advisory Committee (RAC) members:

Congratulations on your appointment as a Supervisorial District Representative to the RAC
committee!  

It's truly an honor to be entrusted with the responsibility of working with the Board of
Supervisors and the community in drawing the supervisorial district lines - I commend you for
taking on the responsibility.  

As the redistricting project manager, I'll be your point of contact and I look forward to working
with each of you on this very important project. 

To assist in overall outreach and public facilitation, the County is contracting with a consulting
firm that should be on-board by the end of May.  In June we'll conduct a RAC Orientation
meeting.  We'll have more information for you once we finalize the meeting details. 

Attached is a copy of the 1.13.21 Board Letter that establishes the RAC, and the 3.23.21 Board
Letter that lists the revised Supervisorial Redistricting timeline.  In essence, we'll have 46 days
to conduct the redistricting. The compressed timeline is the result of statutory requirements
combined with the reality of when we'll have access to the census data from the State.

Listed below are the names of the RAC members.  Please note that since the committee is
subject to the Brown Act, please do not communicate with each other about redistricting
outside of the RAC meeting as a group (this is explained in the required Government
Leadership Training you need to complete if you haven't already done so as noted in your
letter from the Clerk of the Board).



1st District Representatives
Oscar Valdez
Robert N. Mooney

2nd District Representatives
Ms. Anne F. Baird
Max Vargas

3rd District Representatives
Mr. James Grunsky
Mr. Mike R Morowit

4th District Representatives
Dr. Pamela A Eibeck
Summer N Pennino

5th District Representatives
Alice R. English
Stephen Debrum

If you haven't already done so, please complete the Oath of Office as explained in the letter by
the Clerk of the Board. 

Congratulations again!
Glen

Glen Fowler
Redistricting Project Manager




